A Reminder to all our parents ahead of the Christmas Holiday break at the end of Term 4 that school zones remain in place for the safety of our children and families.

School zones operate on all gazetted school days, which are all days the school is open, even pupil free days.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a Blessed Christmas and a Restful, Safe holiday.
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